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The Forest Lands that the counties gave the State Forest to manage must be 

returned to the counties so they can collect the most revenue for their county.  The 

Habitat Conservation Plan  as written is bias for the endangered species and was 

drafted by individuals with no concern for the county financial obligation to their tax 

payers. They should be managed to hstvest timber not grow it to burn. 


